
Monday 9th June 2025 

 

Important Information 

 

Parent-Teacher Meetings (Nursery and Foundation Stage)  

and 

3-Way Conferences (Years 1-6) 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

We are really looking forward to celebrating your child’s learning journey on Friday 13th June. 

Please find below some final reminders:  

 

Foundation Stage and Nursery (15 minutes):  

Parent-Teacher Meetings only  

 

We are unable to provide childcare, so we encourage you to make alternative arrangements for 

your child as the Foundation Stage and Nursery will be closed all day. Tiny Tigers will run as 

usual. 

 

Years 1, 2 and 3 (40 minutes):  

Conferences are scheduled for up to 3 families at the same time. 

 

Years 4, 5 and 6 (15 minutes):  

Conferences are scheduled for individual students, parents/carers, and the class teacher for 15 

minutes. 

 

Please view this video to see what our 3-Way Conferences look like for our older children.  

 

NB: If your child is in Year 3-6 and receives EAL (English as an Additional Language) support, you 

should also have booked an appointment to visit your child’s EAL classroom to meet with their 

teacher and share some of their learning with you. If your child receives SfL (Support for 

Learning) or Enrichment provision, teachers will also have been in touch to invite you to visit 

directly. 

 

 

Specialist Subjects: 

 

Although there are no appointments with specialist teachers, your child is encouraged to 

collect stickers in their Conference Passport by visiting our specialist areas and participating in 

some of the learning on offer. 

 

You can: 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=kTuzMKHwOuw


● Pop into the Languages Building to view your child’s Thai and/or MFL learning  

● Go to the Sports Hall or the Physical Development Room and take part in some PE 

games and challenges 

● Visit the library and enjoy sharing a book with your child and take part in some fun library 

challenges. 

● Buy a book from the book fair vendor outside the library. 

● Visit the Technology Rooms . 

● Play in our adventure playgrounds - but remember to follow our safety rules! 

● We are also excited to be hosting a pop-up World Ocean’s Day art exhibition. This is 

open to all families, is included on your child’s passport, and will be held in the FS 

covered area. 

 

 

IMPORTANT: Our specialist areas will close at 4pm. If you have a later appointment for your 

child’s conference, please arrange to visit the specialist areas beforehand.  

 

Please also note that: 

• The canteen will not be serving student lunches on this day.  

• Children should wear their school uniform to their conference.  

• The school is closed for regular lessons. 

• ECAs will run as usual, and parents must directly drop their child off at their regular ECA 

location. 

• All morning and 2:30pm buses have been cancelled: 3:30 and 4:30 ECA buses will go 

ahead as usual. 

• Parents are responsible for their children throughout the school day, but school staff will 

be available across the primary site to support you throughout the day. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact the Primary Office, your child’s class teacher or 

myself (raps@patana.ac.th)    

 

Warm Regards,  

 

Ms Rachel Preston (raps@patana.ac.th)  

 

Instructional Coach – Lead Practitioner 
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